
Dear Strawberry Hill Families,  

We hope you had a wonderful summer and enjoyed the sunshine. We are excited to be 

welcoming students and families back to school on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  Below are 

some details about the first day and week ahead. 

Tuesday, September 5th 

• Kindergarten students will attend from 10:00 – 10:30 am and will meet at the front of 

the school. Please see map below. 

• Grade 1 – 7 students attend for ONE hour from 10 am – 11 am.  It is important for us to 

have an accurate count of how many students will attend Strawberry Hill Elementary to 

plan classes for this school year.  If you plan to attend our school, but will not be able to 

be here September 5, please call the school office (604-596-5533) to let us know.  

• Grade signs will be posted on outside doors around the school. This is the door your 

child will be dropped off and picked up from 

• Below you will find a chart and a map that show where grade groups will meet. 

• Students DO NOT need any school supplies for the first day. 

Wednesday, September 6 – Friday, September 8 

• Kindergarten students please follow the Gradual Entry schedule that was mailed out to 

families in the summer. If you did not receive a package, please call the school (604-596-

5533).  

• Grade 1 – 7 students will be dropped off and picked up at the same location as Tuesday 

for the rest of the week. 

• Students will be in grade group classes for this week.  These classes are temporary. 

• Students DO NOT need their full school supplies for this first week.  Teachers will let 

students know what supplies they need on Tuesday. 

• If you ordered supplies from School Start they will be distributed to students by grade 

group teachers sometime during the first week of school. 

• Grade 1 – 7 students will be at school for the full day.  Please pack a healthy snack, lunch 

and water bottle and dress for the weather. Below is the bell schedule for the day. 

 

 

 

 

 



2023-2024 Bell Schedule 

 

Welcome Bell 8:30 a.m. 

Morning Classes Begin 8:35 a.m. – 10:10 a.m. 

Recess 10:10 a.m. – 10:25 a.m. 

Morning Classes 10:25 a.m. – 11:40 a.m. 

Lunch 11:40 a.m. – 12:25 p.m. 

Afternoon Classes 12:25 p.m. – 2:27 p.m. 

 

 
Grade 1 – 7 Students Meeting Locations September 5 - 8 

GRADE LEVEL ROOM NUMBER 

Grade 1 Students 
Room 154 

(Mrs. Gowan’s Room) 

Grade 2 Students 
Room 127 

(Mrs. Myer’s Room) 

Grade 3 Students 
Room 129 

(Mrs. Moore’s Room) 

Grade 4 Students 
Room 147 

(Mrs. Ratzlaff’s Room) 

Grade 5 Students 
Room 160 

(Mrs. Pawar’s Room) 

Grade 6 Students 
Room 136 

(Mrs. Gill’s Room) 

Grade 7 Students 
Room 158 

(Mr. Sandhu’s Room) 



Map of Meeting Locations for Grade Groups September 5 - 8 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone on September 5! The school is open August 28th- September 2 from 

9 a.m. – 2 p.m.  Please do not hesitate to drop by the school, call (604-596-5533) or email 

(strawberryhill@surreyschools.ca) if you have any questions. 

See you soon,  

Mrs. Deol - Principal    Mr. Sandhu – Vice Principal 
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